
 

 

 

 

19 May 2021 

 

Year 11 – Final Day Arrangements 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Next week we will be saying goodbye to our wonderful Year 11 students. Their final day in 

school is Friday 28th May 2021. We want this to be a memorable occasion for all of them, and 

the following is a broad outline of what we have planned: 

 

Lesson 1 – Year Group Grandstand Photo  

Please ensure your daughter comes into school wearing correct school uniform. As a quick 

reminder, please follow the link to our uniform policy on our website https://www.davison.w-

sussex.sch.uk/school-life/uniform/ re-iterating that all make-up should be natural in 

appearance, natural hair colours only and only one earring stud in each ear.  

 

Lesson 2 – Normal timetable lesson 

 

Lesson 3 & 4 – Virtual Leavers’ Service  

This is a really important more formal part of the day and is very much led by year 11 students 

and the senior prefect team. Please ask the girls to wear their hats (for the very last time ever) 

tissues also required. 

 

Lesson 5 – Leavers’ Assembly  

The final assembly will be held in the school hall. Students will be in their tutor group ‘bubbles’ 

while assembling within the larger whole year group.  However, if you would prefer that your 

daughter does not take part in the whole year activities (grandstand photo and leavers’ 

assembly) due to the increased social mixing that will inevitably occur, please notify Hayley 

Collins on hayley.collins@davisonhigh.school by Wednesday 26th May. We will make 

alternative arrangements for these students.   

 

Outstanding Assessments 

  

Please can I clarify that the last official school day for Year 11 will be Friday 28th May unless 

your daughter has outstanding assessments to complete. 

  

The GCSE exam results day will be on Thursday 12th August 2021. 

 

Please make sure that all text books, library books and borrowed school equipment is 

returned by Friday 28th May 2021, if not before.  

 

In the meantime, may I take this opportunity to wish all of our Year 11 students the very best 

for the future. 

 

Yours faithfully   

 

Ms Claire Heron  

Assistant Headteacher 

Head of KS4 and DSL 
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